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Comments: Montana is home to beautiful, pristine waters, forests and open prairies. With the news that another

large corporation wants to come in and disturb natural surroundings with buildings, concrete and parking lots

made me want to write this. This land belongs to all of us, and no corporation should be able to alter it for future

generations. By tearing down historical buildings, replacing them with new and bigger buildings that will no doubt

need additional electric, water and other elements goes against all that Montana and the Forest Service

represent. The Forest Service is there to protect and ensure that the forests and land is preserved and protected;

not exploited for money. If this is allowed to go through it will set the tone for other corporations to come in and

monetize Montana and the natural beauty this state holds. We all know that this is leased land the developers are

wanting to build on, and their buildings will not disappear once the lease is up. Those buildings and all that it

brings will remain as a scar upon a once hidden gem. With people congregated in one spot comes trash, fire,

pollution, loss of animal habitat and forever changed environment. I urge you to do your duty and refuse to let this

pass. Stand up and protect this area and environment for future generations to come and marvel at the natural

beauty. What do you want as your legacy as the US Forest Service? Money is temporary, this land has been

there for hundreds of years untouched and it is up to you to decide if it gets to continue on. 


